
HOW TO RESPOND TO JOURNAL PEER
REVIEWERS' FEEDBACK? AN APPLIED
LINGUISTICS EDITOR'S PERSPECTIVE

BAAL RESEARCHER DEVELOPMENT

WORKSHOP SERIES 2021

This workshop is delivered by an editor of two applied linguistics journals.

Targeting doctoral students and ECRs in applied linguistics, the speaker will offer

tried-and-tested advice on responding to peer-reviewers’ feedback from the

perspective of a journal editor and an experienced peer reviewer. Moreover,

using his experience as an editor, reviewer, and author, the speaker will share

some common mistakes made by less experienced authors when they respond to

reviewers’ comments. Plenty of time will be reserved for some interactive and

hands-on tasks (e.g., addressing feedback from peer reviewers) and for the

audience to ask questions.

Luke Plonsky (PhD, Michigan State) is Associate Professor of

Applied Linguistics at Northern Arizona University, where he

teaches courses in second language acquisition and research

methods. His work in these and other areas has resulted in over

90 articles, book chapters, and books. Luke is Senior Associate

Editor of Studies in Second Language Acquisition, Managing

Editor of Foreign Language Annals, Co-Editor of de Gruyter

Mouton's Series on Language Acquisition, and Co-Director of

the IRIS Database (iris-database.org). In addition to prior

appointments at Georgetown and University College London,

Luke has lectured in China, Japan, The Netherlands, Poland,

Spain, and Puerto Rico.

REGISTRATION CLOSES ON 29 JAN 2021
For BAAL members only 
(priority given to postgraduate and
early career researchers)

Speaker

Date: 5 February 2021 (Friday) 

Time: 1:30 p.m. - 3:00 p.m. (GMT)

Platform: Microsoft Teams (link will be sent to registered participants directly)

Register here

https://www.iris-database.org/iris/app/home/index;jsessionid=4F0568CFA25128B1997F7F862F0BE8C4

